
June 15

Show entries are due Wednesday June 16 at 9 pm.  

Fledgling Cutters! The upcoming June show in where we award the 
awesome JIM COX MEMORIAL buckle. If you have less than $2k in 
earnings AND are riding a $550 eligible Novice Horse, you qualify to ride
for this buckle in the $550 NNP class. Entries close Wednesday, June 16 
at 9 pm for the June 19th show to be held at the Monson Fruit Feedlot in
Selah. 

Food will be available at the June show.  Proceeds benefit BMC.  

For Friday practice at Monson Fruit Feedlot, contact Jerry McGuire 
509-952-2591.  


